
Opening meeting of the SRC-EDIH consortium 
 
The opening meeting of the SRC-EDIH project (kick-off meeting) took place in the 
Development Centre Novo mesto on October 24, 2022. Chamber of Commerce of Dolenjska 
and Bela krajina participates as a partner in the SRC-EDIH project. At the introductory meeting, 
we discussed the necessary steps for effective project management and laid the foundations 
for successful implementation. 
*** 
In accordance with the Program for Digital Europe, the operation of SRC-EDIH will be non-
profit, which will enable impartial guidance and implementation of activities. Program for 
Digital Europe is financed by the European Commission. EDIH is connected to the European 
network of EDIHs, which ensures international and European integration and cooperation. 

 

    
 


